
I am Stephanie Cornelio and I am interested in becoming the Interclub Council Chair. I

am the current Student Senate Communications Coordinator last Fall 2022 and Spring 2023

semesters. I want to be the student's voice, a person who is representative of the challenges and

hardships that students experience. I want to help and contribute to the development and growth

of the Chabot Community and its students to the best I can.

My major is Early Childhood Development Intervention. I picked this major because I

want to be able to help not just my family but also other families who are in the same situation as

my family before. I also love working with kids because they are fun to be with and like I said

earlier support and help families in treading their children’s development.

If I have three adjectives to describe myself it would be enthusiastic, dependable, and

efficient. I am enthusiastic for new people, new friends, activities and meetings. Learning is my

passion. I am also dependable. I’ve been working at the Student Concierge for a year now.

People may have seen me around campus or in school meetings and activities. I know that

presence is important. I strive to be available for people’s questions and if they need help for

anything. I also try my best to be efficient in any way I can to be able to help the college.

As a member of the Student Senate of Chabot College one goal that I would like to

achieve to help improve the Chabot Community is College Career Day at least once every

semester. It is composed of all the majors of Chabot and clubs that those majors have. I’m

thinking this is a good way to advertise the different majors in Chabot. There are a lot of

freshmen that don’t know who their counselors are, what subjects they’re going to take, and even

just decide what major they want to take. Another thing I want to have is just a board in 700 or in

the Cafeteria with all the major’s information like who their counselors are and what emails they

can contact if ever they have questions. This is not just for freshmen but also for everyone



deciding and undecided for their majors or haven’t chosen one yet. This can also be like the

information board type of thing that students can look up to for resources regarding their majors.

I can achieve this by talking to different departments in Chabot and encouraging them to

participate.


